
 

Please come along and have some fun at De Lacy Primary 

Summer Fayre. 

 There will be plenty of activities and exciting games, an ice 

cream van and our catering team will be providing some sweet 

treats for the occasion. Please bring cash as all activities will be 

chargeable. 

Please collect your child as normal from school at 3.20 pm and 

then wait at the front of school. We will open the gate at the 

opposite side of school for admission to the Fayre at 3.30 pm. 

 


